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KLAUS BAER has been doing extensive research on 
Egyptian chronology of the third millennium B.C.; he 
has found the evidence of the widely used Tur in 
papyrus to be unreliable and has been constructing a 
revised chronology on the basis of contemporary in­
scriptions. He believes that dates for the Old Kingdom, 
contrary to expectation, can probably be established 
within a range of approximately thirty years either way. 
During 1978/79 Mr. Baer has given lectures on various 
topics at Berkeley, Columbia (Archeology and Chronol­
ogy Seminar), Philadelphia, San Francisco, Seattle, and 
Toronto. 
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